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Cemetery Commission  

Theodore Cousineau, Chair 

Pete Sparks 

Steve Jemiolo 

 

On April 21 at 1pm. the Cemetery Commission met to open bids for tree work to be done in Hill Cemetery, and Cemetery 

care and maintenance at Hill, North Blandford and the Cemetery off Rte. 23. 

 

Due to illness one board member attended by phone. That way all three board members were on board for the opening 

of the Bids. 

 

The bid for the tree work at Hill Cemetery was awarded to, Liberty Hill Tree Care. 

 

The bid for Cemetery care and maintenance was awarded to, LB’s Property Maintenance of Westfield, MA. 

 

Other items that were to be discussed was to go over the payroll and expense paperwork. It was postponed for two 

weeks, so the full board can attend. 

 

Next meeting will be in two weeks, on May sixth at one pm. at Town Hall the common room. All are welcome. 

 

 

 

 


